
Chapelford Village Primary School  

NEWSLETTER                                                                                         
Thursday 25th November 2021 

Class 20 went on their trip to London yesterday and had a fabulous time taking in all of the main 

tourist attractions. When we asked which was their favourite part of the day, we had a range of     

responses from seeing the Crown Jewels, travelling on the boat along the River Thames, standing in 

Trafalgar Square and for some children it was being able to actually see Buckingham Palace. It was a 

joy to take all of our Year 6 children and we were so proud of their behaviour whilst travelling on the 

trains and also whilst walking around London. 

We are thrilled that theatres are open again and Years 1 and 2 will be going to the Brindley Theatre on Wednesday 

8th December to watch the pantomime Cinderella. It’s a great opportunity for the children to experience a live  

performance so if you haven’t already replied, please return your slip on Monday 29th November. 

The weather is growing colder and many of our children are coming to school with hats and gloves. Please label all 

of your child’s clothing to help us return the items to their rightful owners as we know how annoying it is when 

you’ve just bought some new winter woollies only for them to go missing. We will also be continuing to take PE 

lessons outside when it is dry so if you haven’t already, please send some jogging bottoms in for your child to keep 

them warm. 

Kindest regards 

Mrs Hewson                                                                                                                                                                       

Headteacher 

Do any of our Parents have any old fancy dress costumes 

(including old nativity costumes), camping equipment or small 

tents they no longer use and would like to donate to our 

EYFS? If so can all items be handed into the school office.                                                                  

Thank you in advance. 

Donations 

On Tuesday 30th November children from              

St Andrew’s House are invited to wear their own 

blue top to celebrate St Andrew’s Day. 

Please note that Chapelford Village Primary School is a 

cashless School.                                                                                                                                    

All items including trips are payed for via ParentmailPMX.      

School meals are payed for using the Parentpay website 

If you require a code to setup an account for                

ParentmailPMX or Parentpay please contact the School 

Office. 

Please note school meals are payable                                    

Payment Notice 

If during the school day your child has any of the 3 main symptoms of Coronavirus; cough, high               

temperature, loss of taste or smell you will be contacted to collect your child from school. A PCR test is 

requested before your child returns to school. 

Parents of children attending school will need to inform us as soon as possible if their child has a positive 

test result for Coronavirus.  



We have a small percentage of children who arrive late 

in the morning. We understand that circumstances            

occasionally arise and that problems occur, we are 

more than happy to support families at these times. 

Please call school on these occasions and we will assist 

in the best way we can.  

Please note that classroom doors will be opened       

at 8:40am and close promptly at 8.50am after             

which time your child will need to be signed in at             

the school office.  

School finishes promptly for all Pupils at 3:15pm.                                                                                              

We would  appreciate your support in this matter. 

10 to 9 is Chapelford Time 

Have a lovely weekend. 

1 Reggie 12 Harrison 

2 Ella 13 Fearn 

3 Ayse 14 Cameron 

4 Ming Sum 15 Lily 

5 Luis 16 Caspar 

6 Hunter 17 Zoe 

7 James 18 Eliza 

8 Sophie 19 Harriet 

9 Lincoln 20 Freddie 

10 Aarush 21 Madison 

11 William   

Reader of the Week 

Tues 30th November - St Andrew’s House own blue top 

Thurs 2nd December - Multiplication Eve Yr 3/4 (zoom) 

Mon 6th - Fri 10th December  - C19 Bikeability 

Tues 7th December - EYFS Winter Disco  

Tues 7th December - Y4, 5 & 6 Winter Disco  

Wed 8th December - Year Y1 & 2 Panto visit 

Mon 13th - Fri 17th December - C16 Bikeability 

Mon 13th December - Y1 Winter Disco  

Mon 13th December - Y2 & Y3 Winter Disco  

Thurs 16th December - EYFS Christmas Assembly 

Tues 21st December - End of Term 

Mon 10th January 2022 - Back to School @ 8:50am 

Dates for the Diary 

1 Alfie 12 Rawan 

2 Lucas 13 Nathan 

3 Siddharth 14 Jacob 

4 Jack 15 Bailey 

5 Bobby 16 Jenson 

6 Mia 17 Emaan 

7 Natalie 18 Saskia 

8 James 19 All of Class 

9 Ella 20 All of Class  

10 Maddie 21 Reuben 

11 Tim   

Star Learner 

School Menu for Week beginning                                       

Monday 29th November is Week 1 

Well done to all that have received awards and certificates. Keep up the good work!! 

The organisers of Luminate, a spectacular, illuminated trail, are thrilled to be able to offer two new exciting         

locations here in the North West. Following their success in Margam Park and The Sandringham Estate in previous 

years it is wonderful to also be able to offer something closer to home for 2021 at Walton Gardens, Warrington  

and Victoria Park, Southport!  

Please scan the QR code below for more information. 

Southport                                                                                   Warrington 

 



Please click on the link below for more information and tickets. 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/an-evening-of-christmas-wreath-making-tickets-211146092647 


